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O'Donnell, Shanna

To: Del Ciampo, Joseph
Subject: RE: Comment Letter Opposing Propose Rule of Professional Conduct 8.4(7)

 
From: John Berman <JBerman@westhartfordlaw.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 3, 2020 2:43 PM 
To: Del Ciampo, Joseph <Joseph.DelCiampo@jud.ct.gov> 
Subject: Comment Letter Opposing Propose Rule of Professional Conduct 8.4(7) 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

Please see the attached. 
 
Thank you. 
John 
 
John A. Berman 
 
Berman Mickelson Dembo & Jacobs LLC 
664 Farmington Avenue 
Hartford, CT 06105 
Phone:  (860) 232-4471, ext. 300 
Fax:  (860) 523-9778 
jberman@westhartfordlaw.com 
 
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY  This e-mail (including attachments) is covered by the Electronic
Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. Sec 2510-2521 and is confidential.  This confidential 
transmission may include attorney-client privilege, attorney work product, privileged medical, 
psychiatric, and/or drug treatment information intended only for the recipient(s) names above.  If you 
are not the intended recipient, reading, disclosure, discussion, dissemination, distribution or copying
of this information by anyone other than the intended recipient or their legal agent(s) is strictly
prohibited.  Nothing in this communication is intended to constitute a waiver of any privilege or the
confidentiality of this message.  If you have received this in error, please notify Berman Mickelson 
Dembo & Jacobs LLC by e-mail and/or telephone and delete the original message and any copy of it
from your system.  Also, this firm accepts no responsibility for any loss or damage from the use of this
message and/or any attachments, including damage from viruses.  Thank you. 
 
WARNING: FRAUD ALERT. If you receive an e-mail appearing to be from this office which requests that you wire or 
otherwise transfer funds to any party, you must confirm the request and any corresponding instructions via telephone 
before you initiate any wire or other transfer.  Hackers are targeting e-mails of law firms and other businesses in attempts 
to initiate fraudulent wire or other transfer requests.  PLEASE CONFIRM BY CALLING THE ORIGINATOR OF THE 
EMAIL, USING PREVIOUSLY KNOWN CONTACT INFORMATION, PRIOR TO WIRING OR OTHERWISE 
TRANSFERRING FUNDS. In addition, please do not send any personal information (social security numbers, account 
numbers etc.) to this office via unsecured email. Such information should be communicated in a secure manner such as 
encrypted email, fax or hand delivery to ensure your privacy. 
 
 
 

sodonnell
Typewritten Text
RC ID # 2020-012 m










